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St. Johns, January 6, 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s), Guardian(s), 

 

On behalf of the SCS Staff I would like to wish you a happy 2016 and invite you once more  

to work closely together with the school in improving the quality of education. You can do so 

by joining the parent body, the student body, medezeggenschapsraad or contact the school 

directly whenever you have suggestions or concerns.  The next Parent body meeting is on 

Tuesday February 2nd, 2016 at 5 pm (At SCS).  

 

The SCS teachers started 2016 with a workshop day about ‘21st Century E-Skills’ in 

collaboration with the primary school, EC2 and Saba Reach Foundation. This also included 

the use of the interactive whiteboards and to use (mobile) devices in the school. 

 

Unfortunately, Ms. Koevoets left the SCS Team at the beginning of 2016. Her classes will be 

substituted by several teachers and guidance / care will still be given to those students who 

need support. We are in the process of recruiting a new colleague to replace Ms. Koevoets.  

All the job openings available at SCS can be found on our website www.learningsaba.com.  

 

Furthermore: 

 

- Please be reminded that if a student is not able to attend school, you should contact 

the administration to inform the school as soon as possible of his/her absence. 

Please call 416 3270. You can also leave a message on the answering machine.  

 

- The midterm break is from February 8 until Friday 12, 2016.   

 

- As you know reading is important. Please encourage your child to continue reading 

as much as possible. 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

  

Anton Hermans 

Principal 

 

http://www.learningsaba.com/

